
THE TWENTY EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

OFFERTORY 
OCTOBER 2, 2022 

Envelope Contributions 

Loose  Collection 

EFT Donations 

Total Collection – Thank you 

$1,889.55 

$  553.65 

$1,107.25 

$3,550.45 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
OCTOBER 15 & 16 

  5:00 p.m. 9:00 a.m. 11:00 a.m. 

Lectors    C. McArthur A. Sousa W. Francis 

Communion 
C. Cooper 

P. Cooper 

S. Braga 

J. Bui 

H. France 

R. France 

 

“The Lord has revealed his victory 

in the sight of the nations.” 
 

Psalm  98 

 

 
 

 

If you are visiting today, 
 

St. Patrick Parish welcomes you. 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEK 
______________________ 

 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 10 @ 10 AM 

THANKSGIVING DAY MASS / RECEPTION 

        + Albano Barbosa 
 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 11 

(followed by Novena to St. Anthony) 

  5:00 pm  

 + Maria Giuseppini 

 + Antonio Machado 

 + Jackie & Rose Davis 

 Intentions of the Pinto Family 
      

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 12 

  8:00 am  

 + Dennis Sierchio 
  

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 13 

  5:00 pm 

(followed by Miraculous Medal Novena) 

        + Luis da Costa 
 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 14 

 8:00 am (8:30 - 9:30 am adoration & recitation 

of Divine Mercy Novena)  

 + Herminio Tavares 
 

 

TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY 

IN ORDINARY TIME 

________________________ 
 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 15 

   5:00 pm   

 + José Pavao Farias 

 + Maria Resendes  
 + Oscar Ciampaglio 

 Intentions of Diana Dal Bello  
 

 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 16 

  9:00 am 

 + Teresa Moniz 
 

11:00 am  - for the People - pro populo 

THANKSGIVING DAY MASS 
A Thanksgiving Day Mass will be 
celebrated in the church at 10 am on 
Thanksgiving Day, Monday, October 

10 - a reception will follow in the 
parish hall.  All are welcome. 

CWL MEETING 
The next Catholic Women’s League meeting will be held on 

Tuesday, October 11.  The meeting will begin with the 
celebration of Mass at 5 pm and continue in the parish hall - 

everyone is invited to bring their own brown bag supper or snacks.  
The formal meeting will begin promptly at 6:15 pm.   

CHRISTMAS SHOEBOX   

CAMPAIGN 
The Christmas Shoebox Campaign for 

CFFC will begin on the weekend of 
October 15 & 16.  The members of the 

CWL invite parishioners to fill and 
decorate a Christmas Shoebox that will be shipped to a third world 

country in November of this year.  Canadian Food For Children, 
while recognizing the importance of food in the lives of the poor, 

also recognizes the joy brought to the poor through the Christmas 
Shoebox Campaign. 

 Empty shoeboxes, which may be filled with clothing, 
toiletries, school  supplies, craft materials or snacks will be available 

for pick up on the rear pews of the church. 
 Please wrap the lid and base of the shoebox separately and 

attach a tag to indicating the age and gender of the child for whom 
the shoebox has been prepared.  Financial donations may be given by 
cheque only and made payable to Canadian Food for Children.  If 

you have any questions, contact Ann Osmar 519-267-2035.  Boxes 
should be returned no later than Sunday, November 6.  Thank 

you for your continued support and generosity. 



DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 

Monday Rev. Michal Kruszewski, C.R. 

Tuesday Rev. Lech Wycichowski, C.R. 

Wednesday Chaplains 

Thursday Rev. Lajos Angyal 

Friday Rev. Joseph Durkacz 

Saturday Rev. Charles Galea 

OCTOBER 9, 2022 

WHAT IS HOSPICE? 
St. Patrick Church will be hosting Susan Flemming, a 

representative from Lisaard & Innisfree Hospice, on Friday, 
October 21 @ 10 am in the parish hall.  Susan will be 

speaking about palliative and hospice care.  Susan hopes to be 
able to answer some common questions as well as clarify any 

misinformation people may have about hospice.  The meeting 
will be very informal with plenty of opportunity to share 

concerns and gather information.  A light snack and 
refreshments will be served.  All are welcome. 

ROSARY RALLY 
A Rosary Rally will be held at 12 noon on Saturday, 

October 15 at the intersection of Hespeler Rd. and Dundas 
St. (the Delta), in front of Hearing Life Canada.  All are 

welcome. 

COFFEE FELLOWSHIP 
We invite you to stay 

after the  9 & 11 am 
Mass on Sunday, 

October 16 for our first 
coffee fellowship in the 

Parish Hall after a few long 
years due to COVID 19.  

This is an ideal time to 
come together to renew 

existing friendships or to form new ones.  A special invitation 
is extended to new parishioners who would like to get better 

acquainted with St. Patrick’s Parish community.  Regular 
coffee socials will now be hosted on the first and third Sunday 

of each month following the 9 & 11 am Mass times.  All are 
welcome.  Please join us! 

HEARING THE CALL TO 

A VOCATION TO SERVE THE CHURCH? 
 

Contact Bishop Lobsinger at: gem@hamiltondiocese.com  

INTERESTED IN BECOMING A CATHOLIC? 
Adults who have never been baptized and adults who would 

like to complete their Christian Initiation by receiving the 
Sacrament of Confirmation and/or First Holy Communion 

are invited to contact the parish office.  Preparation sessions 
for the Rite of Christian Initiation  of Adults (RCIA) will begin 

in the Fall.  Those who are prepared will be baptized or will 
complete their Christian Initiation at the Easter Vigil, 

Saturday, April 8, 2023.    
 Those who have been baptized in another Christian 
tradition and who wish to enter into the full communion of 

the Catholic Church will be received individually, according 
to the preparation that may be needed.  Children in grade 3 

or higher who have never been baptized or, having been 
baptized elsewhere, now wish to become Catholics, should 

also begin a period of instruction and preparation.  Please 
contact the parish office for more information. 

POPE’S PRAYER INTENTION - OCTOBER 
For a Church open to everyone ~ We pray for the Church; ever 
faithful to, and courageous in preaching the Gospel, may the 

Church be a community of solidarity, fraternity and welcome, 
always living in an atmosphere of synodality. 

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY 
World Mission Sunday, whose theme 

is: “We cannot but speak about what we 
have seen and heard,” (Acts 4:20), is a 

summons to each of us to “own” and 
to bring to others what we bear in our 

hearts. World Mission Sunday will take 
place on Sunday, October 23.  At 

the initiative of Pope Pius XI in 1926, the second last Sunday 
during October became known as World Mission Sunday.  

Catholics throughout the world are invited to pray for and 
give to the missions.  Please be generous in support of the 

Propagation of the Faith. 

“Lord, help me to make time today to serve you in those 

who are most in need of encouragement or assistance.”  
 

~ Saint Vincent de Paul 

LIVING IN LOVE 
Because we are joined to Christ 

in baptism, we live where he 
lives - in the communion of love 

called the Trinity.  Trinity is the 
name given to the communion of 

love between God the Father, 
Jesus the Son and the Holy 

Spirit.  In this communion there is only love - self-giving, no-
holds-barred, complete and total love.  Because we are 

joined to Christ’s body in the Church, we live where he lives 
- in the communion of the Trinity.  We are “in God,” as 

awesome and mysterious as that sounds.  Through the power 
of the Holy Spirit we are given the power to do what Christ 

does - to give ourselves totally in love to God the Father, to 
each other and to love the rest of the world.  Source: Your Child’s 

Baptism 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/acts/4

